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                                            21/06/2021 
Annwyl Rieni/Gwarchodwyr, 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

On Friday Year 6 will be attending  Sandy Bay, Porthcawl.  We will be taking part in sessions that are 
tailored specifically to meet elements of the National Curriculum swimming outcomes, both through face-
to-face discussions and practical activities in the water. All attendees will receive a cloth badge, 
certificate, Swim Safe t shirt and useful information about swimming in open water.  
 
Pupils will need to bring; 
 

 A Swimming Costume (preferably already on under clothes) 

 A Towel 

 Sun Cream 

 Any Medication 

 Warm clothing for after the session (within school guidelines) 

 Shoes you are happy to get wet in 

 A packed lunch 
 

A full-length wetsuit will be provided for each pupil. Pupils will need to get themselves into these. Swim Hats and 
fluorescent rash vests will also be provided for each pupil to wear during the session. 
 
Children will be grouped on their swimming ability, shore based shallow water activities will form part of the 
session. 
 
If you have any further question, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Year 6 team 
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